
 
 

Monday 11th January 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As your child is now in Year 2 at Tottenhall School, they are due to transfer to junior 
school in September 2021. The best way to get to know the school is to visit.  
Unfortunately, due to Covid-19 restrictions, we are unable to host visits to the school 
during current times. 
 
We are however, delighted to be able to share with you a virtual tour and film on 
our website that offers you a look of our lovely school and a peek into life at St. 
Michael at Bowes. 
 
We are also offering the option to book a Virtual Question and Answer session with 
the Headteacher and Deputy Headteacher. 
 

Monday 1st February at 9.30am  
or  

Tuesday 2nd February at 2.00pm 
 
These sessions will be by invitation via Zoom. Click on the link for the session you 
wish to attend at the correct time. You only need to attend one session.  
 
Topic: Year 2 to 3 admission for September 2021 
Time: Feb 1, 2021 09:30 AM London 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81199434129?pwd=NTljVklhN1hpS0lRRHZzU2RuR3lqQT
09 
 
Meeting ID: 811 9943 4129 
Passcode: 071919 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
Topic: Year 2 to 3 admission for September 2021 
Time: Feb 2, 2021 02:00 PM London 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86125358846?pwd=Q21WL3RVZUZ3V3k1cThCQS9UazN
NUT09 
 
Meeting ID: 861 2535 8846 
Passcode: 983768 
 
Before the Q&A you will be able to submit 3 questions. Please follow the link below. 
This link is also on the SMAB school website in the Parents’ section.  
 
Questionnaire for new Year 3 parents 
 
You will also have to complete ONLINE, a London Borough of Enfield Local Education 
application form as well as The St Michael at Bowes application form which will be 
available on the SMAB website in the parents’ section.  Both forms will need to be 
completed. Complete the Enfield form but please ignore the closing date for 
Enfield as we have separate arrangements with them. Our closing date is Friday 5th 
February at 1.00 p.m. for both Enfield and St Michael at Bowes forms.  
 
The link to the London Borough of Enfield Local Education application form is below: 
 
http://www.eadmissions.org.uk/  
 
Please note that transfer from Tottenhall School to St Michael at Bowes School is not 
automatic. IF YOU DO NOT APPLY, YOU WILL NOT GET A PLACE. We have only 90 
places, in addition to applications from Tottenhall, we receive several enquiries from 
children at other schools. Places will be allocated strictly according to our Admissions 
Criteria. You will be given information about this during the Zoom session.  
       
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs. M. Jay 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


